DRAFT

Haverhill Township
Olmsted County, Minnesota
Minutes
July 17, 2019

The July meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by supervisor P. Uecker with the Pledge of
Allegiance to the flag.

Board members present for the July 17, 2019 meeting were D. Felt, S. Pollack, J. Johnson,
B. Hain, P. Uecker B. Shea, J. Lawler, and J. Mahoney.

The minutes of the June’s meeting were presented for review by J. Mahoney. S. Pollack
made a motion to accept the minutes as presented. J. Johnson second the motion: motion carried

B. Shea gave the treasurer report. The checking account book balance is at $311,788. B.
Hain made a motion to accept the Treasurer Report as given. J. Johnson second the motion;
motion carried. S. Pollack made a motion to pay all bills present. J. Johnson second the motion;
motion carried.

Deputy Pagel presented the Board with the township’s sheriff's report. There were 62
calls last month. The sheriff calls included the following;

e Mail stolen from mail box
e Tires stolen off trailer on 63 North
e 8 calls at Oakridge Treatment center
o Assault
o 2disorderly calls
© One assist
o Apprehension orders
o anindividual walked away from the center
e Animal parts were left in a bag at the reservoir, deputy called Department of
Natural Resources for their assistance
e Truck broken into at the Cold Storage facility
e Individual laying in Viola Road
e Aindividual walked into a resident house looking for a dog
e Avehicle parked at Hadley Valley Road was stolen and had stolen plates on it.
e Someone was letting off fireworks on Silver Creek Road

The township was a little busier than the prior month.
Old News;

1. Olmsted County will have a public hearing regarding the 48" street swap. The County
will discuss presenting Hadley Valley road to Haverhill Township. The county stated



that a public hearing is not required. The information meeting will be in September.
Olmsted County has no information on what their plans are for 48" street.

The Anneke property easement and sale is moving forward. They are just getting their
paper work done.

The old stage coach road near Mr. Dose’s property is not maintained and still is the
property of Haverhill Township

New Business;

i

Nouka

Wild parsnip was sprayed

Rock is down on township road and private drives have received their rock also.
Chloride has been laid on the roads. 42,856 of gallons used on the roads this year at
.84 cents per gallon.

Township will work on culverts and trees next

MATS district 1 meeting is August 1 at Adams American Legion

B. Hain took care of tree branch on 65" street

Dubbels wanted to know if they can fill in hog pit, yes they can. The might tear down
the hog barn

B. Hain motion to allow J. Mahoney, clerk to purchase a new computer. J. Johnson
second the motion; motion carried

MS 4 Audit next week

Motion to adjourned made by S. Pollack and second by B. Hain; motion carried

Joseph M. Mahoney, Clerk



